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Dear Ranjit,
Yorkshire Sign Film Festival.

I would like to say how much we enjoyed our day at the festival,
and what a valuable experience it was for our hearing impaired pupils. It was
an excellent opportunity for them to see what deaf children can achieve,
and, having seen the films that children from other schools had produced,
our pupils came back to Newsome full of enthusiasm for making their own
film next year.

Our pupils also appreciated the opportunity to expand their
horizons, by meeting and making friends with deaf and hearing impaired
children from other parts of the country.

I sincerely hope that this year's festival will be the first of
many. Thank you for your hard work and commitment in putting it together,
and good luck with the funding for next year.

Yours sincerely, M O'u,{e gU}M,W

Mrs. M. Sumner. (Teacher of the Deaf)



